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KOOGLER & ASSOCIATES gy g
ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES R E C o V E D
4014 NW THIRTEENTH STREET (

GAINESVILLE, FLORIDA 32609 OCT 24 2005

352/377-5822 = FAX/377-7158

Mr. Al Linero BUREAU OF AR REQUHATION
Florida Department of
Environmental Protection
Bureau of Air Regulation
2600 Blair Stone Road
Tallahassee, FL  32399-2400

RE: American Cement Company
Application for Air Construction Permit
Correction to Supplemental Information

Dear Al:

By letter dated October 10, 2005, [ provided you with supplemental information related
to the above captioned air permit application. That information package included a
section on Past Violations (of permit conditions) by companies with some degree of
commen ownership. Amertcan Cement obviously has-e# past violations as it was only
recently incorporated and has no operating record. ™9

In that section of the information, [ mistakenly stated that Dixie Lime and Stone had an
unresolved violation related to water quality monitoring. The matter has been resolved as

documented by the attached correspondence.

I apologize for the misinformation.

Very truly yours,

KOOGLER & ASSOCIATES, INC.

JBK/Tt

cc: Ms. Cindy Mulkey, FDEP
Mr. Cary Cohrs




